March 20, 2025

I, David Urquhart, would like to be considered again as an appointee of the Phoenix Gas
Coop Board of Directors.

I have been a resident of Wainwright since 1982, I have been employed in the Oil & Gas
industry for 49 years. I have vast experience in the operating of heavy equipment and
have assisted in the completion of many pipelines. I understand and am very confident
of how the gas distribution system works.

The reason I am running again for a position coming up with new productive ideas with
the new board members and keep everything running with in budget.

I[f I am nominated for a position, I would like to see if possible with in the budget if we
can lower the transportation cost of are gas, also get a handle on what equip. we need
and don’t need.

These are just some of my suggestions and questions; I hope I can bring more ideas to
the Gas Coop.

Thankyou,

David Urquhart






